
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

October 22, 2020 
 
Mary Senders and Mario Zapata 
c/o:  Joshua Mackley, Forrm Architecture 
 
Re:  1601 Willow St. 
 
Dear Mary and Mario: 
 
Thank you so much for reaching out to our team, the East Cesar Chavez Neighborhood Plan Contact 
Team regarding your project at 1601 Willow Street.   Having reviewed your intentions for the 
remodeling and addition, our team voted unanimously voted to support your demolition project.   
We are really happy that you are going to maintain the integrity of most of the house, removing 
only a small two-story addition in favor of a larger two-story addition.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Susan Benz, Treasurer 
ECC NPCT 
 
 

  


